
 

  

 

 

 

Welcome back to OTSAR! It is great to see everyone 

again. We are thrilled to see everyone’s smiley  faces! 
 

Rosh Hashana is in the air! We made shofars that we can 

blow, beautiful cards with sweet wishes, and adorable 

honey jars filled to the brim with sweet, sticky honey! We 

painted the jars with acrylic paint and wrapped them up, all 

ready for your Rosh Hashana table. 
 

We had a beautiful time outdoors! 
 

In Sol’s sensory room we tried out different musical 

instrument. It was interesting to hear the different sounds. 

Looking forward to see what next week has in store for us! 
 

Calendar coming soon!!! 

Melissa  

 



 

 

 


